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1. Tree Offer 2020 

I am pleased to report that I have received a good response to the Suffolk Tree Wardens 

Network and Woodland Trust’s offer of free tree and hedgerow planting packs. Our parish 

allocation was quickly taken up and I was able to take most of Rattlesden’s unallocated 

share as well. 8 separate schemes are being supported in Drinkstone this winter, which will 

result in over 250 trees,  50 shrubs and 125 metres of hedging being planted. Well done and 

thank you to all the landowners who are helping to do their bit to fight tree disease and 

keep Drinkstone a leafy and green parish.   

 

2. Gales over the weekend Land of 26/27 Sept caused quite a bit of damage, bringing down 

a lot of branches and at least one large tree.  

Peter Holborn 

Parish Tree Warden 

 

  


